Dear Dr. Silverstein,

On Thursday, November 6th, at the first Glassboro Education Foundation Meeting of this school year, the Foundation approved the following grant proposal for this 2014/2015 school year.

1. "Science Initiative" – (Rogers School: teachers Alisa McDermott and Erin Pimpinella) The amount of the grant is \$2,004.

I have enclosed a copy of the "Science Initiative" grant proposal.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if you are in need of any additional information.

Sincerely,

Mary Wurst
Mary Wurst
Grants Coordinator

Glassboro Education Foundation

(mw1tch@comcast.net)

(856-228-0463)